
 

Like many of you, I have read and 

listened with interest, a little of 

Muhammad Ali since his recent 

death.  In one of the interviews I 

watched, he talked a little of his 

own motivation.  He said some-

thing along the lines of, “If I was 

just fighting for myself, I wouldn’t 

have been so successful. There 

were many times when I was 
knocked down that I wouldn’t 

have been able to get back up.  

But I wasn’t just fighting for my-

self.  I was fighting for my beliefs.  

I was fighting for a cause.  I was 

fighting for my people, and that’s 

why I could get back up and con-

tinue fighting until I won.” 
This week as I have watched with 

pride the way our school staff on 

top of their normal workload, has 

managed to work on Reporting, 

conduct sporting events, rehearse 

for Shrek, continue preparations 

for the Queensland Music Festi-

val, commence moving ten classes 

of children and then manage to 

provide both a Junior and a Sen-

ior disco, I was more than a 

little impressed. 
For no other reason than to 

provide the best possible oppor-

tunities for our children, our 

staff, parents and children, give 

more than could ever be ex-

pected of them – and they do it 

by choice.  Choices are really 

important.  Each one we make 

defines how successful we will 

be, and who we will become.  In 

a movie recently there was a line 

I liked. It was along the lines of, 

“People make choices, and just 

as importantly, choices make 

people”. 
I am very grateful to have so 

many in our school community 

choose to support us so much 

and in so many different ways.  

Thank you for another great 

term.  We hope to see many of 

you at our carnivals next week.  

School ends on Friday June 24th 
at 3:00.  We look forward to 

seeing you back at school on 

Monday July 11.   
Mark Fox 
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Special Points of 
Interest 

Report Cards will be availa-

ble to our families via Parent 
Lounge during the first week 

of Term 3. 

Important Dates 

for Week 11 

 Monday 10.45 Athletics 

Carnival Field Events. 
 Courtyard Prayer 5P 

Tuesday, 

 Wednesday 9.00am 

Senior Athletics Carni-

val—Shalom 

 Thursday 9.00am 

Junior Athletics Carnival 

 Friday—LAST DAY OF 
TERM 2 (No sausage 

sizzle) 

 

 

 
Click our school crest to 

go our school website 

calendar. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Click the facebook 

icon to go to our 

school  

facebook page. 

 

 

 

 

 
Click the Parish logo 

to go the Group  

Programs  

Calendar. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Click the Centa-

care logo to go the 

Group Programs  

Calendar. 

ICAS 

The University of New South Wales is offering your child an oppor-

tunity to participate in the International Competitions and Assess-

ments for Schools (ICAS).   
ICAS assessments have taken place annually in schools for over thirty 

years and in 20 countries. Educational Assessment Australia (EAA), 

who design and deliver the assessments, is the not-for-profit arm of 

the University of New South Wales.  
At St Patrick’s School we offer the ICAS English and Mathe-

matics tests to students in Years 3 – 6. To enrol your child in 

ICAS, please login to Parent Lounge and pay your entry fees 

by Friday 17th June. 

Subject 
School 

Years 

Official Sitting 

Date 

School Sitting 

Date 

English 

3 – 6 2 August 2016 

1st August (due to 

clash with Music 

Eisteddfod on 

2 August) 

Mathematics 3 – 6 16 August 2016 
  

Mud Splat Handball 

http://www.saintpatricks.qld.edu.au/index.php/event-calendar
https://www.facebook.com/St-Patricks-Catholic-Primary-School-Bundaberg-552393574890558/
http://www.saintpatricks.qld.edu.au/files/2016/Centacare_Group_Programs_Calendar_2016.pdf
http://bundabergcatholic.net.au/newsletter/Current_Bulletin.pdf
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Sports News 

2016 ATHLETICS CARNIVALS 

Dates & Venues: 
1. (Students born 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006 & 2007) 

  Senior School Carnival: Wednesday, 22nd June – Shalom College  

2. (Students born 2008, 2009, 2010 & 2011) 
  Junior School Carnival: Thursday, 23rd June – St Patrick’s Senior Oval. 

A warm invitation is extended to all parents & grandparents who wish to attend and sup-

port their child/children on the days of competition. Limited shade will be available for parents and I would encourage you to bring 

a folding chair. Click the above logo for a full list of program events. 

Click the logo for a full program of events. 

School Holiday Activities 

Fire Safety 

School Safety Messages  - School holiday fire safety campaign 
With school holidays just around the corner, now is the time to learn the 

ropes and become a junior fire-fighter. Queensland Fire and Emergency Ser-

vices (QFES) is urging parents across the state to ensure their children are 

aware of fire safety and risks. Keeping fire safety in mind by involving kids in 

fire escape plans and smoke alarm checks can be an easy way to ensure they 

are fire savvy. There are many fun activities you can 
do together, including playing the Triple Zero game, 

to communicate safety messages all children should 

learn. Be sure to check out Blazer’s Kids Corner 

for more information, and to get your very own 

junior fire-fighter certificate www.fire.qld.gov.au/

kids/ 

General Interest 

http://www.saintpatricks.qld.edu.au/index.php/communication/2016-sports-carnival
http://www.fire.qld.gov.au/kids/
http://www.fire.qld.gov.au/kids/

